
Hi, I've visited Boise often over the years and have enjoyed frequent social rides while there. It's a real 
pleasure to know that doing what comes naturally (rolling up to a stop sign slowly and checking to see it 
is safe and continuing on my way without coming to a complete stop) is legal! 
 
Thanks for taking up this issue. I am sure it will make cycling more pleasant in Oregon! 
 
Gasper Johnson 
Baker City 
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